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ZAMBIAS’ STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF FRANCE
15TH JANUARY,2018

Mr.  President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of France to the Third UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive report and update which has just been provided. 

We note with satisfaction positive strides France has made in promoting and protecting human rights, such as the diplomatic policy initiatives undertaken to promote the rights of women on the international scene. However, we note in the report that, these initiatives lack significant progress on the home front. We therefore, encourage France to ensure that the initiates are not only undertaken internationally but locally as well. 
RECOMMENDATIONS

Zambia recommends to France the following:
· To immediately investigate all instances of excessive force by security forces while monitoring protests and demonstrations;
· To systematically mainstream gender equality in all public policies;
· To ensure that unaccompanied migrant children on French territory have full access to asylum procedures and are not placed in transit zones.
Finally, we wish France every success in her engagement with the UPR process.

I thank you.

